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If any one had lived through the catastrophic bushfires of 2019/2020, as we did, they would 
automatically advise that the proposed power lines, go under ground. It is also 2023-not 1963-the 
idea of ugly, obtrusive power structures scarring the environment is outrageous. Please take the 
time needed to change to renewable energy-get the necessary infrastructure right & put the power 
lines underground. Generations to come will praise you for it. 


